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May 3, 1989

Mr. Dan Dryden
81 warren Street
New York, New York 10007

Dear Dan,

Greetings from SPACES. We hope you were pleased with your article in the
latest newsletter--we certainly wish you well with the exhibits. Please
keep us up to date on the collection and its whereabouts.

Lately we've been intensifying our efforts to keep our archives as current
and complete as possible, and we realized that your article and slides are
the sum of the information we have on Mr. Blagdon. Do you have any
biographical details? We're hoping eventually to write timelines for the
individual artists, so such details are quite important.

Any information you share with us will go into the SPACES archives,
listing you as the researcher and owner of the collection. We look forward
to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Seymour Rosen

Director

Terri Hartman
Researcher



